
-February 19, 1987

THRU: Steven A. Varga, Director
Project Directorate ¹3
Division of PWR Licensing-A

Docket Nos. 50-275
and 50-323

MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas M. Novak, Acting Director
Division of PWR Licensing-A

DISTRIBUTION

NRCPDR

PD¹3 Rdg.
T. Novak
H. Schierling
C. Vogan
C. Rossi

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Hans Schierling, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate ¹3
Division of PWR Licensing-A

REQUEST FOR ISSUANCE OF BOARD NOTIFICATION ON DIABLO CANYON

Your approval is requested for issuance of the attached Board Notification

(BN) to the Licensing Board for Diablo Canyon on Spent Fuel Pool Reracking.

The information to be provided to the Board is a staff request for further

information and clarification on rack-to-rack interactions. It is a followup

to an earlier BN on the same subject. The staff met with PGSE on February 18,

1987 to discuss the staff request.

Enclosure:
As stated

Hans Schierling, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate ¹3
Division of PWR Licensing-A
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